
May 7, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Daniel M. Gillen, Deputy Director
Decommissioning Directorate
Division of Waste Management 
   and Environmental Protection
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards

FROM: John Hickman, Project Manager /RA/
Decommissioning Directorate
Division of Waste Management 
   and Environmental Protection
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
   and Safeguards

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF THE APRIL 29, 2004, MEETING BETWEEN THE
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION STAFF AND SACRAMENTO
MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT REGARDING THE RANCHO SECO
NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION LICENSE TERMINATION PLAN

On April 29, 2004, a public meeting was held at the NRC offices between staff from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC), and Sacramento Municipal Utility District (SMUD) to discuss
SMUD’s License Termination Plan (LTP) for the Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station.

SMUD discussed their current decommissioning status and their license termination approach. 
The NRC staff provided feedback on lessons learned from previous LTP submittals.  The
licensee and staff agreed to conduct future meetings to discuss specific aspects of the LTP.

The meeting attendance list and a copy of the slides used by the licensee for their presentation
are attached.  This meeting was noticed on April 13, 2004.  No proprietary information was
disseminated or presented at this meeting.  No regulatory decisions were requested or made.

Docket No.:  50-312

Attachments: Attendance List
Presentation Slides

cc:  Service List



Attendees List for
Sacramento Municipal Utility District

Regarding Submittal of a License Termination Plan
For the Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station

April 28, 2004

Name Organization

Steve Redeker Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Dennis Gardiner Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Einar Ronningen Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Bob Jones Sacramento Municipal Utility District

Claudia Craig Decommissioning Directorate, NMSS, NRC
Mark Thaggard Environmental & Performance Assessment Branch, NMSS, NRC
Randy Hall Spent Fuel Project Office, NMSS, NRC
John Hickman Decommissioning Directorate, NMSS, NRC



May 10, 2004

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station

cc:
Mr. James Shetler
AGM, Energy Supply
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
6201 S Street
P.O. Box 15830
Sacramento, CA  95852

Thomas A. Baxter, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20037

Mr. Jerry Delezenski
Quality & Compliance
  Superintendent
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Rancho Seco Nuclear Station
14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, CA  95638-9799

Regional Administrator, Region IV
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX  76011-8064

Sacramento County
Board of Supervisors
700 H Street, Suite 2450
Sacramento, CA  95814

Ms. Dana Appling, General Counsel
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
P. O. Box 15830
Sacramento, CA  95852-1830

Mr. Steve Hsu
Radiologic Health Branch
MS 7610
PO Box 997414
Sacramento, CA 95899-7414.  

Mr. Ed Bailey, Radiation Program Director
Radiologic Health Branch
MS 7610
PO Box 997414
Sacramento, CA 95899-7414.  

Mr. Robert A. Laurie, Commissioner
California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street (MS 31)
Sacramento, CA  95814

Cindy Buchanan, Site Document
   Control Supervisor
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
14440 Twin Cities Road
Herald, CA  95638-9799


